
Sit, Walk, Stand



Ephesians Chapter 1 – 3 
Our Position ‘in Christ’

Ephesians Chapter 4 – 5
Our Life in this World

Ephesians Chapter 6
Our Attitude towards our Enemy



As Christians, there has to be an 
UNDERSTANDING and ACTIVE recognition 
of ALL THREE of those Aspects of 
Christian Life. 



If our Character doesn’t match our Christ 
then it really isn’t Christianity because to 
be a Christian means to be ‘like Christ.’ 



1) Worship – John 4:23

2) Witness – Luke 19:10

3) Warfare – Ezekiel 22:30

There are THREE primary ways to 
ADVANCE God's Kingdom: 



Eph. 2:6 …and raised us up with Him, and 
seated us with Him in the heavenly places
in Christ Jesus,



Eph. 4:1 Therefore I, the prisoner of the 
Lord, implore you to walk in a manner 
worthy of the calling with which you have 
been called.



Eph. 6:11 Put on the full armor of God, so 
that you will be able to stand firm against 
the schemes of the devil. 



The life of the believer always involves 
ALL THREE OF THESE – our position in 
Christ, our life in this world, and our 
warfare. 



Eph. 1:17-21 that the God of our Lord Jesus 
Christ,…raised Him from the dead and 
seated Him at His right hand in the 
heavenly places, far above all rule and 
authority and power and dominion, and 
every name that is named, not only in this 
age but also in the one to come. 

Our Position ‘In Christ’



Eph. 2:6-9 and raised us up with Him, and 
seated us with Him in the heavenly places
in Christ Jesus,…For by grace you have 
been saved through faith; and that not of 
yourselves, it is the gift of God; not as a 
result of works, so that no one may boast.



Christian life does not begin with walking; 
it begins with sitting. 

Colossians 3:3 For you died, and your life 
is hidden with Christ, in God. 



Christianity begins not with a big DO, but 
with a big DONE. 

Eph. 1:3 Blessed be the God and Father of 
our Lord Jesus Christ, who has blessed us 
with every spiritual blessing in the 
heavenly places in Christ,  



Heb. 4:9-11 So there remains a Sabbath 
rest for the people of God. For the one who 
has entered His rest has himself also rested 
from his works, as God did from His. 
Therefore let us be diligent (strive or make 
every effort) to enter that rest, so that no 
one will fall, through following the same 
example of disobedience. 



To ‘sit’ in Christ means we rest our future, 
our load, ourselves, our finances, our 
jobs, our security ON HIM! 



Acts 17:28 for ‘in Him’ we live and move
and exist (have our being)…

When we live, remain, dwell, stay in that 
place; when we think and respond from a 
life ‘in Him’ then things change. 



Rom 8:1 there is now no condemnation
for those who are ‘in Christ Jesus’,

2 Corinthians 2:14 Now thanks be unto 
God, which always causeth us to triumph
‘in Christ’,



2 Corinthians 5:21 God made him who had 
no sin to be sin for us, so that ‘in him’ we 
might become the righteousness of God.

Eph 1:4 According as he hath chosen us ‘in 
him’ before the foundation of the world, 
that we should be holy and without 
blame before him in love:



Colossians 1:28 that we may present every 
man perfect ‘in Christ Jesus’: 

Col 2:10 And ye are complete ‘in him’, 
which is the head of all principality and 
power:


